
BWS/CIR/072/2021-22     CIRCULAR      

10.11.2021           

 

Dear Parents 

You are requested to clear your pending dues upto September and also 

for the next quarter (October, November and December) for a smooth 

running of classes of your child. You have been told repeatedly and it 

definitely surprises that your dues for the previous quarters have also not 

been cleared. Please realise the gravity and do pay.  

Kindly ignore if already paid. 

Thanks 

Parwinder Walia 

Principal 
 

 


